
The Illinois Department of Human Services recognizes the struggle that exists in getting needed cleaning 
supplies to emergency child care settings.  We are working at the state level to find access to PPE and 
cleaning supplies in bulk, but our efforts have been unsuccessful so far.  

We are providing the enclosed official notice with the State of Illinois seal that recognizes emergency child 
care as a priority essential business.  It allows you to ask your local stores and cleaning supply providers to 
receive prioritized access to needed cleaning supplies.  We encourage you to work with local businesses 
and see if they will possibly hold or allow you to access supplies.  

We hope the official notice will be of use to you.  Thank you for the continued education and care that you 
are providing to children of essential workers.  We appreciate your commitment.  



 

 
 

 

I AM A CHILD CARE PROVIDER. 
 

I AM PROVIDING EMERGENCY CHILD CARE SERVICES  
TO ESSENTIAL WORKERS AUTHORIZED UNDER THE AUTHORITY OF  

STATE OF ILLINOIS EXECUTIVE ORDER.  
 

PLEASE GIVE PRIORITY ACCESS TO PPE AND CLEANING/SANITATION SUPPLIES. 
 

EMERGENCY CHILD CARE SERVICES WILL 
CONTINUE TO BE PROVIDED FOR AS LONG AS 

THE GOVERNOR’S STAY AT HOME  
EXECUTIVE ORDER IS IN EFFECT. 

 

 

 


